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11/9/17 
 
Addendum Notice  –  Water Well Services 
 
 
The City of Carlsbad will be closed on Friday, November 10th in observance of the Veteran’s 
Day holiday. Proposals were scheduled to be due on November 10th.   
 
Due to this oversight on the City’s part, the due date for proposals will be extended 
until Monday, November 13th no later than 5:00 p.m. (MST).  
 
If you have already submitted your proposal, no further action is required.  Proposals that are 
delivered on November 13th that would have been received on November 10th, except for the 
holiday, will be considered timely. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 575-234-7905 or email me at 
msfletcher@cityofcarlsbadnm.com. 
 
 
 
Matt Fletcher 
Purchasing Manager 
City of Carlsbad 
575-234-7905 

  


